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No rest for the  

redevelopment 
The twelve week move plan into the new 12-storey 

building is now complete, with 67 moves taking 

place over the course of 84 days! Lead by a team of 

project experts, the mammoth task was made 

possible with the help of hundreds of staff who 

supported the big change at Campbelltown Hospital. 

It has been a sensational effort and marks a huge 

milestone in the hospital’s 45 years of service.  

Now abuzz with activity, the Emergency 

Department, Maternity, Birthing, Mental Health units 

and more, have successfully transitioned into their 

new spaces. A major investment in healthcare for 

the Macarthur region, the new building showcases 

the commitment to delivering outstanding patient 

care to the local community in world-class facilities.  

There’s no rest for the redevelopment project, with 

the next round of refurbishment works commencing 

in the now vacant spaces within the existing 

buildings. Until late 2023, the former Emergency 

Department area, Renal Dialysis Unit, Clinical 

Sterilisation Services Department, and some areas 

of the Macarthur Cancer Therapy Centre will receive 

a range of enhancements and expansions. 

In addition to the above plans, works are set to 

commence on the decommissioning of the old 

Waratah House and Gna Ka Lun buildings, and 

current Building C. With the recent integration of the 

Mental Health units into the new building, the retired 

buildings will be removed in readiness for 

landscaping and an additional entrance.  

Set to continue until late 2023, the $632 million 

Stage 2 redevelopment will bring brand new 

equipment and innovative solutions to the 

Campbelltown Hospital campus. Keep across the 

upcoming changes by following Campbelltown 

Hospital on Facebook and download our handy new 

hospital flyer at www.bit.ly/CHchanges. 
The redevelopment team outside the new Main Entrance 
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Innovation is at the  

heart of healthcare 

Integration and innovation is at the heart of the $632 

million Stage 2 redevelopment at Campbelltown 

Hospital. The new state-of-the-art clinical services 

building enhances access to care through new ways 

of working and additional equipment that will 

transform healthcare in the Macarthur region.  

At the frontline of innovation is the new hybrid 

operating theatre at Campbelltown Hospital. 

Seamlessly integrating angiography, CT and 

ultrasound in a single suite, the two-room space will 

harness the power of imaging to guide operations. 

Images and scans made during an operation will be 

displayed on large screens in the theatre, helping 

inform medical care and diagnoses. This major 

advancement in our theatres and medical imaging 

space provides clinicians opportunity to develop  

and perform innovative and minimally invasive 

procedures, reducing patient recovery time.  

The expanded space connects to the previous 

theatres via a dedicated link bridge and is in close 

proximity to high-speed lifts that go directly to the 

new rooftop helipad and other key clinical areas.  

The increased operating theatre capacity will meet 

future demand and enable implementation of new 

models of care and surgical clinical pathways. 

Redevelopment Operations Manager, Natalia Lee 

Hybrid operating theatre at Campbelltown Hospital 

Delighted to be invited 

We were delighted to be invited to present at the 

Campbelltown Chamber of Commerce meeting in 

August. The invitation provided an opportunity to 

showcase some of our recent project milestones. 

It was great to report back on key outcomes that 

were discussed at the start of the project in 2019. 

Community and stakeholder consultation has been 

an important component of the Campbelltown 

Hospital redevelopment to date, playing a significant 

role in informing the outcomes of the new 12-storey 

building. Contact us at SWSLHD-Campbelltown 

HospitalRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au if you 

would like to book in a presentation for your 

community group. 
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